DUFFERIN MARSH COMMITTEE
 
MEETING MINUTES
 
Tuesday, February 9,2010-8:00 P.M.
Grackle Coffee House Main Street Schomberg
 
Eric called meeting to order at 8:20 P.M.
Attendance - Eric, Jill, Phoebe, Mary, Liz, Charles, Sheila.
Reviewed minutes
Liz moved acceptance. Jill seconded.
Mary suggested, for clarification purposes as per item 3 regarding designated spokesperson for DMC, that the constitution already provides for designated spokesperson.
 
Movie Night-Very successful.
 
Upcoming and ongoing events
-Feb.13 skate - Reviewed tasks.
Meet at 2:30 P.M.
Everyone bring shovel.
Ice has been checked by Township.
Mary has upcoming events handouts (from Donna).
Charles to e-mail membership to advise of skate and Mar.27/10 Earth Hour.
Mary suggested DMC have bonfire for Earth Hour. We provide coffee, hot chocolate. She suggested a game for kids to play in dark-8-9:30 P.M. She suggested people can bring their own hot dogs or marshmallows.
Eric to do ad for paper.
Mary to ask Donna to do poster.
 
Phoebe talked about a scholarship sponsored by TTC-Earth Day Initiative. She suggested to do a film, include Dufferin Marsh, Kortright and an elementary school-the focus is on Mary and her involvement in these areas. The winner (hopefully Phoebe) receives a laptop.
 
April 17,2010 Cleanup Day-to be confirmed.
Bird banding to be confirmed.
ORM Trail Hike and Cleanup-We heard a letter from Bill Schoenhardt(Outdoor Education teacher from KCSS). Bill noted lack of funds for bus to transport students to site. Eric made motion for DMC Coordinator,Mary, to work with Bill and coordinate work details and DMC will provide monies for transportation.  Seconded by Jill. All in favour.
Charles noted that quote for ORMT signs is under $200.00. He recommends we purchase these.
Previous grant of $500.00 received from Schomberg Village Association will pay for above transportation and signs.
Bird Feeder Workshop is confirmed for Sept.18/10.
 
-Membership resolution.
 
-Budget deferred.
 
-Salt issue deferred.
 
-Quilt square-we missed the deadline.
 
-Energy Workshop deferred.
 
-Visions and objectives carried forward.
 
-Bird Watch Tommy Thompson Park to be carried forward.
 
-Mary proposed membership strategy. To be voted in at March meeting.
 
-Mary Collaborative Report-Dan Stuckey would be interested to be involved in 2011.
 
-Mary discussed Trillium Grant. To make Trillium application Fall 2010.
 
-Research postponed to 2011.
 
-New collaborative-DMC, Village of Schomberg, Lake Simcoe Region, Seneca College, Kcss, Township of King.
 
-Liz questioned phragmitis issue-it is still to be dealt with-to be carried forward.
 
Jill moved adjournment 9:30P.M.
